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11th June 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As most of you will already know our school uniform is available to buy 
through the Trutex School Uniform shop in Newbury. The shop has now 
changed its name to Skoolkit.  
 
Skoolkit have given us a provisional date of Monday 15th June 2020 for their  
re-opening of the uniform shop. Fir Tree school uniform is also now available 
to purchase online at www.skoolkit.co.uk 
 
Please can you read the attached guidance on visiting the shop and 
ordering new school uniform online. All orders for delivery in time for 
September will need to be placed by Friday 14th August 2020. 
 
We expect all our pupils to wear the correct uniform as it is an important part 
of our school identity. It is vitally important that all school uniform items are 
clearly labelled with your child’s name so that when it has been left on the 
school field or playground we can re-unite it with the correct child. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Wood 
Associate Headteacher 
 
 
  


